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Vanderburgh County Residents Can Drop Off Winter Storm Debris  

at County Fairgrounds 

 

Evansville, IN – January 14, 2025 – The Vanderburgh County Board of Commissioners announces 

that residents can dispose of winter storm debris at the Vanderburgh County 4H Fairgrounds on the 

following dates: 

• Friday, January 17, January 24 & January 31, 2025: 9:00 AM – 4:00 PM 

• Saturday, January 18, January 25 & February 1, 2025: 9:00 AM – 1:00 PM 

 

Accepted materials include: 

• Trees 

• Tree limbs 

• Woody shrubs 

 

Please note: The site will not accept leaves, grass, regular garden yard waste, or trash. 

 

Proof of Residency Required 

This service is available exclusively to residents of Vanderburgh County. Residents must bring 

proof of residency, such as a driver’s license, to access the drop-off site. 

 

Location: 

Vanderburgh County Fairgrounds 

201 E. Boonville-New Harmony Road 

Evansville, IN 47725 

 

This debris drop-off provides residents with a convenient and environmentally responsible way to 

manage storm-related cleanup. 

 

For more information, please contact Laura Tomes at lvtomes@vanderburghgov.org or by phone at 

812-435-5241. 

 

We appreciate your cooperation in adhering to these guidelines to ensure smooth operations at the 

drop-off site.      
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